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Pupils of the 
week 

Freya Minnitt 

Evie Nalton 

Jasper Williamson 

Harry Felstead 

Harry Wilkinson 

Vienna Grange 

Bill Fussey 

Pippa Rowan 

Lucy Toomey 

Elliot McLuckie 

Home discussion    

question                         

Stan asked…                           

Why is it really important 

that we wash our hands 

and use the hand        

sanitiser that’s in the 

pumps around 

school? 

  

I felt very proud seeing photographs of children’s amazing Stokesley Show 
competition entries at the weekend. On Friday evening, Mrs Sellers very kindly 
organised and displayed the work teachers had selected from their classes. 
She then photographed the awards on Saturday. Well done to everyone who 
had work entered, congratulations to the children who won prizes (including 
Miss Tucker’s gardening club) and huge thanks to Mrs Sellers! Mrs Channing 
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Our diary dates for this year may be found at www.roseberryacademy.org  

Please remember that 

school starts at 

8.45am!  

All aboard our RAFT!                                                                                                  

Roseberry Academy Friends and Teachers (RAFT) is our parent and teacher 

association, a group of adults who are passionate about providing                           

opportunities, experiences and resources for our children.                                   

RAFT has worked tirelessly over the years to raise money to provide such 

things as: books for the library, playtime and sports equipment (including goal 

posts and netball posts) and playground markings, the HUGE pirate ship on 

the lower playground, Boogie Bounce trampettes and online learning packages 

for every child in school to access. It has also helped to fund a travelling     

pantomime as well as coach travel for Year Six children’s residential visit to 

East Barnby. Every year, RAFT sets aside money for an Enrichment Fund, 

which is used to pay towards school visits and enrichment activities so that 

parents aren’t continually asked to make voluntary contributions - something 

we know is difficult for them to do during a cost of living crisis.                                                          

When children join our school family, their parents and guardians automatically 

become members of RAFT. They are not obliged to do anything, or attend 

meetings but they are most welcome and positively encouraged to do so! 

RAFT meetings are never cliquey or overly formal - they are light hearted get 

togethers where adults plan how they can raise money through fun activities to 

provide the special extras that the school’s budget cannot fund.                                              

RAFT will be holding an informal meeting in the Royal Oak pub on                

Monday 2nd October at 7pm.                                                                                       

Why not pop along to find out what RAFT is all about?! 

Lunchtime 

Award                                                                                                                        

This week our lunchtime 

award goes to                                

Isabelle Webster for her 

lovely table manners!                        

          Act of Kindness Award                                                                                              

By popular demand, this week’s award 

goes to our Family Mentor, Lesley, who makes 

a difference to so many children’s and families’ 

lives. She always puts others before herself and 

is a brilliant role model for our children. 



Why is Toby excited?                                 

Toby loves to have his photograph     

taken and so was very excited this week 

when we told him that our school      

photographer will be in school on     

Monday 2nd October!                                     

The photographer will be in to take                   

individual pictures of children as well as 

sibling groups of children who attend                     

Roseberry together. Parents don’t need 

to do anything, apart from ensure their 

children arrive at school on time.                   

Parents of children who attend our 

Nursery but don’t usually attend on a 

Monday morning are welcome to bring 

their child along at 8.30am to have their 

photograph taken.                          

I hope everyone                    

enjoys practising their 

best smiley face during 

the weekend!           

After School 

Clubs 

 

If you would 

like to run a 

club and are 

happy to have 

a DBS       

clearance 

check, please 

let Mrs     

Channing 

know!        

We’d love 

someone to 

run a football 

team for us! 

 

          Do you want to know more about a quick and easy way to support your child’s          
learning? Come along to our FREE information session for parents! 

On 16th October from 2pm - 3pm, our new Educational Psychologist will be delivering a 
FREE training session for parents on Precision Teaching - an easy way of helping children 
with their learning at home.  
Precision Teaching takes ten minutes per day and has been proven to have great results! The session 
will take place in school but will be informal as well as informative!  
We recognise that due to other commitments, some parents will not be able to attend and so a video will 
also be created for parents to access online.  
 
Please email office@roseberryacademy.org with the title ‘Precision Teaching’ to book your place! 

 
 
 

 

Please note: Our newsletter is posted on our website and class Teams pages every week! 

Mindfulness 
(free) 

EYFS - Y6 

Tuesday                                    

12.00 -12.30pm                               

Mrs Sellers 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable 

on MCAS) 
Y3 - 6 

Tuesday                                      

3.10pm - 4.30pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Choir 
(free) 
Y1 - 6 

Thursday 
12.15-12.45 lower hall 

Mrs Channing 

Multi sports (not football) 
(Charge applies) 

Y1 - 6 

Friday                           

3.00pm - 4.10pm 
Mark Shimwell 

Running Club 

(free) 

Y3- 6 

Friday 

12.00 - 12.30pm 

Mrs Davis 

Karate 
(Charge applies) 

Y1 - 6 

 

Friday 
3.00pm – 4.15pm 

Sensei James Scanlon  

We have quality used uniform for sale at bargain prices.                                                                     

Please email v.maylard@roseberryacademy.org for details! 

Remember - our Breakfast Club runs every day in the upper school hall from 7.30am to 8.45am.                                    

£4 per session, payable via the My Child At School app and no need to book in advance! 

If your child has Covid, 

we request that they 

remain off school for 

three days after testing 

positive to prevent  

infecting others.     

Thank you! 

Parents’ Evenings are coming soon!                                                                           

On 11th and 18th October from 3.30pm until 6.30pm, we shall be holding our 

Parents’ Evenings in the lower school hall. Our appointment booking system 

will soon be open on My Child At School and you will be able to book an     

appointment time that is convenient for you via the App. Please note that 

these appointments are time limited but teachers will be more than happy to 

arrange a further meeting should you wish to discuss things in more detail. 

How many books have you read so far this half term,         

children? Keeeeeeeeep reading!  


